
PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 
For those of you who thought I disappeared, 
no such luck. But I must say I have been 
rather scarce« I will be around more from 
now on, and hope to see everybody at 
future meetingso 

In cooperation with the NCGA, a new intern-
ship program will be started sometime after 
the first of the year. All the details 
have not been worked out but it looks like 
a two year program

0
 Applications are 

being prepared so if you know of someone, 
contact a member of the Boardo 

In closing let me remind you that the 
Board needs your input. 

"Mere accumulation of information with a sound philosophy is not education'
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M E E T I N G S 
DECEMBER 5 - Rancho Canada, Carmel (Annual Christmas Party) 

JANUARY 13 - Poppy Hills, Monterey 

FEBRUARY - Haggin Oaks, Sacramento 

MARCH - San Jose CC, San Jose 

APRIL - Mountain Shadows, Rohnert Park (Annual Meeting) 

MAY - Rossmoor GC, Walnut Creek 

JUNE - San Francisco GC, San Francisco 
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STAN BURGESS, CGCS 


